
Housing Choice Voucher Program Policy

Sedulis Property Management is proud to participate in the Housing Choice Voucher Program 
(Section 8). However, not all properties managed by Sedulis Property Management are enrolled in 
the program. Please ask if a property you are interested in is enrolled in the program. 

For properties that are enrolled in the program, applicants should make note of their voucher in the 
“Additional Information” field of the application. The voucher will be factored into our evaluation as 
income for the applicant. 


For additional information email info@sedulis.com
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